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Dear Sir, 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt thanks to you for your very active participation in the Make Intern workshop which concluded yesterday. Thank you for speaking to the students about Personal Branding and E- Business in the 4 day Make Intern workshop. The participants really enjoyed your session for both the days. Your skill in talking about different angles of the subject Personal Branding and E-Business was highly appreciated. 

We thank you for making time and coming all the way from Pune to speak to the participants in this 4 day workshop. Thank you again for your time. 

Y6s sincerely, 

Prof. Shilpa.K.Bendale
NAAC 

Accredited Director 
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